
 
 

PORT OF WALLA WALLA 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
SMALL WORKS ROSTER 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Port of Walla Walla is accepting applications from 
contractors who wish to be placed on the Port’s Small Works Roster for 2019.  
Applicants, where required by law, must be properly licensed or registered to perform 
work in the State of Washington.  Contractors whose names appear on the roster may 
be contacted from time to time to submit job proposals for contracts in the amount of 
$300,000.00 or less (RCW 53.08.120). 
 
All applications must be submitted on the Port provided application form that can be 
accessed at the Port web site www.portwallawalla.com or contact: 
 
 Port of Walla Walla 
 310 A Street 
 Walla Walla, WA  99362 
 Phone:  (509) 525-3100 
 Fax:  (509) 525-3101 
 Email: ns@portwallawalla.com 
  
Qualified applicants will be placed on the 2019 roster that will expire on 
December 31, 2019. 
 
(Published – December 7 and 21, 2018) 

http://www.portwallawalla.com/

